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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Woodpeckers, Kingfishers, and Swans, ‘Frozen Kingdom’, Wildwood, Escot 

The children had a wonderful time making their own name tags from wooden circles, exploring the 

maze, and visiting the animal enclosures.  They saw wild boar, wild cats, wolves, lynx, arctic foxes and 

otters. 

     

Astronaut Day, Reception and Year One 

The children enjoyed learning about the role of an astronaut.  They made space helmets, completed 

an astronaut physical training course and went on a ‘space mission’.   

     

School Crossing 

On Thursday 2nd February, the school crossing patrol will be unmanned.  Please take extra care when 

using the zebra crossing in the morning and afternoon. 
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Reception and Year 1, ‘Gardens are Good for You’, RHS Rosemoor, Torrington 

Please can you ensure that your child has warm clothing and suitable footwear.  The children will leave 

and return during the school day. 

Wednesday 1st February - Turtles and Seahorses 

Thursday 2nd February - Jellyfish and Dolphins 

Friday 3rd February - Starfish 

Forest School 

Please note the following changes to Forest School for Kingfishers and Swans classes starting on 

Monday 30th January: 

Kingfishers – Monday 

Swans – Thursday 

Strike Action 

Please be advised that the school will be open as usual throughout all of the teacher strike action 

days on: 

Wednesday 1st February 2023 

Thursday 2nd March 2023 

Wednesday 15th March 2023 

Thursday 16th March 2023 

Volunteers 

We are looking for volunteers to help out at the school.  If you are interested, please contact the 

school office for an application form. 

If you have any empty six pint milk bottles, please could you send them into school with your child. 
 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 
 

Wednesday 1st February Turtles and Seahorses, ‘Gardens are Good for You’, RHS 

Rosemoor, Torrington 

Thursday 2nd February Jellyfish and Dolphins, ‘Gardens are Good for You’, RHS Rosemoor, 

Torrington 

Friday 3rd February Starfish, ‘Gardens are Good for You’, RHS Rosemoor, Torrington 

Friday 10th February Non Pupil Day 

Monday 13th February to 

Friday 17th February 

Half Term 



 


